
 
 
 

Blood Matters: News for Blood Bank Medical 
Directors, Physicians, and the Lab – July 2023 
 

Blood Matters is a quarterly news outlet with important medical information 
for you. We hope you will share it with others interested in the work we do 
together. Please review and share with your facility’s medical director and 
executive leadership. 
  
Articles written by our medical director team this quarter: 
 

• Inaugural Blood Advocacy Week scheduled for April 24-28, 2023  
• Omisirge: First FDA Approved Ex Vivo Expanded Cord Blood Graft 

for Stem Cell Transplantation 
• New Platelet Pooling Product Coming This Year 

• Directed Blood Donation 

 
Carter BloodCare News: 

• Fran Carson receives South Central blood banking award  

 
What topics would you like to see in a future issue of Blood Matters? Email 
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org with your article ideas and resources 
for future editions. 
  
 

Laurie J Sutor, MD, MBA 

Vice President of Medical Services and Chief Medical Officer 

Carter BloodCare 
2205 Highway 121 South 
Bedford, TX 76021 
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 
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